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FEBRUARY 
 Fri 5th  5.30-6.30pm KS1, 

6.45-7.45pm KS2 

PTA Disco 

Mon 8th  

Pantomime Day 

Tues 9th 5 - 8pm 

Parents Evening 

Thurs 11th 5-8pm 

Parents Evening 

Fri 12th 3.30pm 

PTA Cake Sale 

Mon 15th - Fri 19th  

HALF TERM 

Mon 22nd 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Mon 22nd 

My Author Project - Class 3 & 4 

Tues 23rd  

Class 3 home learning due in  

Thurs 25th 9.30am 

Height & Weight Check - Y6 & YR 

Fri 26th  

Class 1, 2 & 4 home learning due in 

Fri 26th 9.45am-12pm 

Sports Hall Athletics Final 

MARCH 
Thurs 3rd 

World Book Day 

Fri 18th 9.15am 

Eucharist Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Fri 18th 

END OF TERM 

Our musicians will be sharing 

their skills in Celebration     

Assembly on Friday 12th  

February at 2.45pm. 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Oh no it isn’t! Oh Yes it is! 
Monday is pantomime day. We are looking forward to seeing everyone 
in their pantomime fancy dress. Children should come to school 
dressed in their costumes. Please make sure that the children have  
appropriate footwear and warm layers for outdoor play at break times.  
There will be no forest school session on Monday. There will be no hot 
dinners on Monday; all children will need to bring a packed lunch. 
 

Parent’s Evening  
Parent’s evenings will be held next week. Appointment slips were 
sent out on Wednesday– if you haven’t seen it yet please check 
your child’s book-bag. Contact Miss Britt if you have not received 
an appointment slip. We look forward to meeting with you next 
week. 
 

Valentine Cake Sale 
On Friday 12th February, the PTA will be running a bake sale on the 
playground after celebration assembly – this time with a Valentine 
theme. All donations of cakes, cookies, tray bakes etc. should be 
brought into school next Friday morning. 
 

Arrangements for Home-time 
We know that from time to time a change may be made to the usual ‘pick-up’          
arrangements – perhaps a different adult is going to be collecting a child or a child is 
going home with a friend. If this is the case, please let the office know so that we can 
inform the class teacher.  
  

Discos 
The discos will be running tonight 5.30pm – 6.30pm for Classes 1 and 2 
and 6.45pm to 7.45pm for Classes 3 and 4. Tickets cost £2 and will be 
available on the door if you have not purchased them in school this week. 
Children may wish to bring some spending money with them to purchase 
drinks and tuck. 
    

Class 3 “Camp Out” 

Letters were sent out last Friday to all Class 3 families, 
please can we have reply slips and deposits in by 
Thursday. 

NEWSLETTER  
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ISSUE - 5 

Star of The Week 

Pippa Wood          Class 1 

Harriet Covill           Class 2  

Sophie Edgar-Hitchin   Class 3 

Fleur Griffiths           Class 4 


